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My family is in the water well drilling business and the Water Resources Department 

time after time hits us with fees and regulations that benefit no-one but themselves. I 

do not trust them to be for the home owner or businesses who service them in this 

matter. Once their foot is in the door - oh, wait! - it already is.  


